April 9, 2020
Middlesex Municipal Building

The meeting of the Middlesex Shade Tree Commission that was scheduled to be held
on April 9, 2020 was cancelled.

Linda Chismar, Secretary

NEXT SHADE TREE COMMISSION MEETING
THURSDAY,
May 21, 2020 — 7:30 PM
MIDDLESEX BOROUGH HALL

If you are unable to attend the meeting, please call Linda at 732-356-7400, Ext. 238



